
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  Friday 9th February, 2024 

New Contact Numbers or Addresses 

 

If your contact number or address has 
changed, these can be updated via your My 
Child At School account or you can inform 

us by emailing the school office.   

Parents & Carers Drop-In 

Tuesday 5th March, 2024  

3.30 pm to 5.30 pm 
 

We are holding a drop-in session for 

you to view your child’s work and see 

the progress they are making.   

This will be very informal and a 

chance for a brief chat with staff.   

No appointment is necessary, we hope 

you are able to come along. 

Please contact us with any queries. 

 

No School Crossing Patrol 
 

We have been informed that due to schools in 

Darlington having different half term holidays 

there will be no School Crossing Attendants on 

duty when we return to school, week 

commencing Monday 19th February, 2024. 
 

School crossings will be fully operational again 

from Monday 26th February, 2024. 
 

Please take care crossing the busy roads, 

particularly pupils who walk to or home from 

school by themselves.   

 

NEWSLETTER 

Term Dates 

School closes for half term today 

Friday 9th February, 2023 
and reopens on   

Monday 19th February, 2024 
 

Click the calendar icon or see 

documents in  My Child At School 

for details of term dates. 

Welcome,  Ласкаво просимо, добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki, 
Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  ยนิดตีอ้นรบั to our weekly newsletter.   

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/termdates


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday during half term and before the 

next newsletter. 

Amber M Madeleine C Noah N Ariana N Robbie M 

 Heith KW  Freddy M  

     

     

     

 

MY CHILD AT SCHOOL  
OVERDUE ACCOUNTS 

 
Please could you make sure that your 
child’s accounts for school meals and wrap 
around care clubs are kept up to date. 

Thank you 

 

Creative Prayer 
Reception Class made some delicious prayer biscuits which they 
decorated with different toppings. Each topping symbolised a 
different characteristic they would like God to help them with. 
 

They added: 
Sprinkles for Love 

Marshmallows for Patience 
Fudge for Kindness 
Raisins for Caring 

 

No More Lost Property! 

Fundraising Labels by Stikins 

     Commission from every order.   

Order online.    

https://www.stikins.co.uk/name-labels/ 

Holy Family Fundraising Number  9981 

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance 
will be rewarded with an additional activity. 

 

 

This week’s Attendance Stars  
 

are 
 

Year 2 & Year 3 
 

Congratulations! 

Nursery Appeal—Can You Help? 
 

Holy Family Nursery would be 
very grateful to receive any 
unwanted hot wheels cars, 
traditional jigsaws and Orchard 
games in good condition.        

https://www.stikins.co.uk/name-labels/


Supporting Each Other 

 
Children in Year 2 had a lovely visit from Year 6.   Pupils in Year 6 had written letters for Year 2 

about how to make good choices at school and follow the word of God.   

 

Sign Language Club 
 

This term, some of our pupils have 

been attending an after school 

Sign Language Club. 
 

During the club sessions, Mrs 

Watmore and Mrs Metcalfe have 

provided the children with an 

introduction to communicating 

with each other using British Sign 

Language.  They are very proud of 

how quickly they have picked this 

up in just 4 weeks.  Click the link 

below to see them in action! 
 

https://youtu.be/hQX8LGJ89q8 

https://youtu.be/hQX8LGJ89q8

